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We support the submission put forward by Malawi and Rwanda on behalf of the Africa Group. We 

wish to add our input on paragraph seven. We are of the view that the paragraph should read as 

follows: Recognizing the significant contribution made by ALL workers in the plastics sector, especially 

those that are in the informal and cooperative settings of collection, sorting and recycling of plastics 

in many countries. 

 


